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The aim of the Pathways and Partnership Subgroup is to supp ort Barnsley Safeguarding Adults Board (BSAB) work by making 
sure that good policies and procedures are written and used to keep adults safe from abuse or neglect. 
Date of last meeting: 10.10.2018 

What’s working well? 

Developing guidance to help people to 
investigate safeguarding concerns and keep 
the adult or their families up to date. This will 
help keep adults safe in the future. 

Explaining via pictures and easy text what 
happens after an adult or someone working 
with them says they are worried about them 
and they send in a safeguarding adult concern 

Making sure that people who are 
experiencing domestic abuse who also need 

safeguarding get this help. 

What should we be 
thinking about’ 

How we make sure that we 
learn lessons from the 
Safeguarding Adult Review 
into the death of “Jack” and 
that we make it less likely 
that anyone else will come 
to harm because of self-
neglect and hoarding.  

What action has been taken? 

New actions have been added to 
the subgroup work plan. 

Next Steps 

BSAB to discuss & agree the new 
actions on the work plan.  




